
NELARC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
November 28, 2017 
Corner Coffee Shop, West Monroe, LA 
 
ATTENDING: 
Frank Adams KK5CF, President 
Jim Ragsdale W5LA, Vice President 
Ruth Ragsdale WM5LA, Secretary/Treasurer 
Mark Baxley K5MSB, Director 
Duffy Frantom KD5IDZ, DEC 
 
Ruth Ragsdale gave a financial and membership update. 
 
 

Jim Ragsdale reported no update on the NELARC patch by Michael Olinde. 
 
Frank Adams announced our December 5, 2017, club meeting will be our Christmas party at 
Piccadilly. 
 
There will be no board meeting in December. 
 

Duffy Frantom gave an update on The Louisiana Delta Radio Club event at the Chennault Aviation 
and Military Museum on November 11, 2018. He also announced The Nation-Wide Sky Warn 
Recognition Day on Saturday, December 5, 2017, and the Minden Hamfest will be December 16, 
2017.  
  
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM. 
 
Frank KK5CF  
President 
  
 


